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18 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Trip to Bath University 
 
As part of our Careers programme and PASHE curriculum at Selwood we are pleased and delighted to 
have secured the opportunity for ALL year 8 pupils to attend a day at Bath University on Monday 20th MAY 
2024.  
 
This will be a valuable experience where pupils will gain an insight into university life and gain an 
understanding of student life at one of the top ten universities in the country. During the day this will also 
include a Campus Tour, Q&A with current university students, a Higher Education quiz and a ‘Why go on to 
Higher Education’ presentation. 
 
The trip will take place during the school day with the coaches departing Selwood at 9.30am and 
returning by 3.00pm to ensure all pupils who catch the school bus are able to do so without having to 
make alternative arrangements. 
 
The cost of the day at Bath University is free however we do have to cover the travel costs. The cost of 
travel to and from Bath University based on all pupils attending is £6.40p.  
 
Clearly this is an excellent opportunity we wish all pupils who wish to be able to do so.  
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals you may be able to use your Selwood Activity Voucher. 
Payments for curriculum related trips are purely on a voluntary basis, but it is possible that the event may 
not be able to take place if insufficient contributions are received.  
 
Please pay on ParentPay by Tuesday 7 May. This cost is non-refundable. 
 
If your child has Free School Meals please indicate on the form if you would like a packed lunch to be 
provided. 
 
Please complete the form via the link below to let us know if your child would like to go on this trip.  A 
negative response is also required. 
 

https://forms.gle/a91zujaE4M5DscoG6 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andy Ellett 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/a91zujaE4M5DscoG6

